
SWAP & SPREP Marine Litter Workshop 
 
 
On April 7, 2022, the AFD-funded Committing to Sustainable Waste Actions in the Pacific (SWAP) 
Project implemented by the Secretariat of the Pacific Regional Environment Programme (SPREP) 
hosted a Marine Litter Workshop with participation from Sustainable Coastlines, Ocean Conservancy 
and the Vanuatu Environmental Science Society.  
  
For people who were unable to attend the workshop or those who wish to review it, please find the 
link to the recording: https://youtu.be/JZ9QoZtJmw4. 
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